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Vivian Yue <vivian@speedwealthbiz. com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:15 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC. gov>
Proposed CFTC Changes

Dear Sir,

I understand that CFTC is proposing changes to limit the maximum leverage of forex trading to
10:1.

I personally strongly object this proposal as this will very much affect retail traders like us.
fully agree that your esteem organization to provide proper education and information to
highlight the risks in trading forex. Changing the leverage will not lower the risk factors,
understanding the nature of forex is the key factor.

Hopefully you will take this into consideration.

Thank you

Vivian

Vegetarian Diet Is The Beginning Of World Peace.
Be Veg, Go Green, Save The Planet!


